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Kristen Anaya

From: a ghu 
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2023 8:07 PM
To: Planning

*** WARNING: This message originated from outside of Stanislaus County. DO NOT click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe *** 
 
 
Dear Stanislaus County Planning Commissioners: 
 Re: Use Permit Application PLN 2018-0080-Central Valley Crescent 
 
Salutations and warm regards. I hope this email finds you well. My name is Dr Ambrish Ghumman. I  live at  

, Modesto CA 95356.  I am writing to support Central Valley Crescent (CVC) in obtaining a use permit. As a 
concerned Stanislaus county resident who is not a member of this community, I would like to express my full support for 
this proposal. 
 
Thank you for your time and all the great work you do for the community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ambrish Ghumman 
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Kristen Anaya

From: John Torres 
Sent: Friday, September 1, 2023 11:10 AM
To: Planning
Cc: Ruben Joseph Bautista
Subject: Central Valley Crescent Mosque

*** WARNING: This message originated from outside of Stanislaus County. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe *** 

 
To whom it may concern,  
 
My name is John Torres and I live at . in Modesto. My friend, Ruben Batista, mentioned his Mosque 
(Central Valley Crescent) and the work they do with their youth and others from his congregation at this location. Ruben 
and I are working closely together at Roosevelt Jr. High by starting a Hispanic Youth Leadership Club (HYLC) for students 
there on campus. His passion for equipping these young men and women with leadership skills has been so encouraging 
to see and to be a part of. If he and others at Central Valley Crescent are investing in their community and youth with 
the same passion that I've seen from Mr. Batista. I strongly encourage you all to allow them to gather their at this 
location. 
 
On another note, I am a Christ loving member of Redeemer church here in Modesto and I have been extremely blessed 
by the conversations Ruben and I have had about each others religions and beliefs. I don't have many Muslim friends, so 
to be able to have a safe person (friend) to ask questions and learn more about those of the Muslim faith is just amazing 
and helpful.  
 
Lastly, I love the idea of a "Faith Street" with so many different faiths/religions on it! Big Valley (Christian), the new 
Catholic church coming, the Hindu Temple, the Buddhist Temple as well as a Mosque is such a statement that Modesto 
has come a long way in inclusivity and cares about ALL of it Central Valley residents. 
 
If you would like to contact me for further questions please don't hesitate to do so... 
 
John Torres  

 
 
Thank you so much for your time. 
 
Blessings! 



From: Vida Chen
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Use Permit Application PLN 2018-0080-Central Valley Crescent Salutations and warm regards
Date: Saturday, September 2, 2023 7:11:17 AM

*** WARNING: This message originated from outside of Stanislaus County. DO NOT click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe ***

Dear Stanislaus County Planning Commissioners,

Re: Use Permit Application PLN 2018-0080-Central Valley Crescent Salutations and warm
regards.

I hope this email finds you well. My name is Vida Chen, I live in Modesto. I am writing to
support Central Valley Crescent (CVC) in obtaining a use permit. As a concerned Stanislaus
county resident who is not a member of this community, I would like to express my full
support for this proposal. Thank you for your time and all the great work you do for the
community.

Sincerely,
Vida Chen

mailto:chen.vida@gmail.com
mailto:planning@stancounty.com


From: Pardeep Brar
To: Planning
Subject: Support for proposal
Date: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 5:58:29 PM

*** WARNING: This message originated from outside of Stanislaus County. DO NOT click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe ***

Dear Stanislaus County Planning Commissioners:
Re: Use Permit Application PLN 2018-0080-Central Valley Crescent

Salutations and warm regards. I hope this email finds you well. My name is Pardeep Brar. I
live at , modedto ca. I am writing to support Central Valley Crescent
(CVC) in obtaining a use permit. As a concerned Stanislaus county resident who is not a
member of this community, I would like to express my full support for this proposal.

Thank you for your time and all the great work you do for the community.

Sincerely,

Parderp Brar 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android



1

Kristen Anaya

From: rana javed 
Sent: Thursday, September 7, 2023 5:35 AM
To: Planning
Subject: #  USE PERMIT APPLICATION NO. PLN2018-0080 CENTRAL VALLEY CRESCENT

*** WARNING: This message originated from outside of Stanislaus County. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe *** 

 
 
 
 
Distinguished planning commission members, staff, and fellow citizens 

Good evening  

My name is Dr Rana Javed, I Moved to Modesto Back in 2008 and since then I have been 
working at Memorial Medical Center Modesto serving residents of Modesto since past 15 
years and hopefully many more years to come. 

  

At first, I must say this was a Surprise but a welcome one, I have always found city of Modesto 
to be friendly, cordial, and integrative. 

As a physician, In My last 15 years, I haverecruited about one dozen physicians to serve the 
community.  

We are family of four and have been living Northwest part of town since past 15 years, we are 
mostly community of growing and thriving professionals. 

There is an immense need for a small center of Islamic education like Central Valley Crescent, 
where we can get quality education for our children so that they can be a good law-abiding 
citizen and keep contributing to the growth of the city of Modesto. 

We firmly believe in respecting other faiths and religions. 

We are also firm believer of Declaration of independence of Life, liberty, and pursuit of 
happiness, where people with vast cultures, beliefs and faiths can co-exist together with 
mutual respect and contribute to the Greater Good of the land of the free and home of the 
brave, The America. 

We respectfully request commission members to approve our plea for permit to use CVC.  

Thanks  

Rana Javed MD 
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Kristen Anaya

From: Pohwani, Amar L., MD 
Sent: Thursday, September 7, 2023 11:14 AM
To: Planning
Cc: Amar pohwani
Subject: Re: Use Permit Application PLN 2018-0080-Central Valley Crescent

*** WARNING: This message originated from outside of Stanislaus County. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe *** 

 

Re: Use Permit Application PLN 2018-0080-Central Valley Crescent7216 Carver road 

Good Morning Stanislaus County Planning Commissioners,   my name is Amar L Pohwani , I reside at 
Modesto CA , I want to express my support for Central Valley Crescent located at 5043 Tully Rd 

Modesto CA as a place of worship. I am not an attendee and non-Muslim  however I know of central valley 
crescent through my several friends at work and  neighbor Sohail Sareshwala   who attends regularly.  
 
I am interventional cardiologist at Sutter Gould Medical group for last 20 years, have been in  leadership in 
various positions in  Sutter system as well as outside  the work. ,  have recruited several physician 
from   Muslim  community from different countries in origin as well as American born  Muslims.  I also know 
several physicians who have been working at Doctors Medical Center and Kaiser Permanente from Muslim 
community.  As you all know it is very difficult to recruit and retain specialists in Central Valley.  One of my 
brilliant cardiology partner left the Sutter Gould Medical practice because  inability to find place for him and 
his family to worship.  I personally also know  several nonphysician Muslims in the community who are 
financially very successful and  heavily investing in Modesto  with a different projects. 
 
I and my family go to a Hindu temple on Tully road, their  permit was approved recently.  It will be nice to 
have a place of worship for Muslims in our community next to the Temple and Church, it will be a great 
example of interfaith in a Central Valley.  I firmly believe that promoting religious diversity and inclusivity is a 
hall mark of America 
 
 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Amar L Pohwani MD 
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Kristen Anaya

From: Mr B r a d 
Sent: Friday, September 1, 2023 2:19 PM
To: Angela Freitas; Planning
Subject: Fw: September 7, 2023 Stanislaus County Planning Commission

*** WARNING: This message originated from outside of Stanislaus County. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe *** 

 
 
Regarding the item D 
 
– Blue Oak Naturals); APN 135-043-031, located at 4100 Bangs Avenue, in the 
Community of Salida (UP & DA No. PLN2019-0092 – 
Is this the test lab that we had in to the Salida meeting,  
or retail that we have not been advised on ?? 
 
Also ITEM C: 
I wondered why we would hold up a church with ceqa when Jackrabit project couldn't 
even reach out 1/2 mile for 
A sewer connection for 300 workers... same area, same ground water feeding both the 
wells. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Brad Johnson 
 
 

 

 
 
----- Forwarded Message ----- 
From: Stanislaus County Planning <noreply@everbridge.net> 
To:  
Sent: Friday, September 1, 2023 at 10:49:06 AM PDT 
Subject: September 7, 2023 Stanislaus County Planning Commission 
 

This is an important message from the StanAware mass notification system 

Good morning, 
 
The September 7, 2023 Stanislaus County Planning Commission Agenda is available online at: 
http://www.stancounty.com/planning/agenda/currentagenda.pdf   

Technical Problems: 
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If you cannot view the link included in the body of this message, or have any problems viewing the agenda or an item, 
please contact ITC Help Desk by phone at (209) 525-HELP (4357), or by e-mail to: Helpdesk@stancounty.com 

  

Subscription Information: 

To unsubscribe, please log into your account at: www.Stanaware.com  and remove the Stanislaus County Planning 
Commission's Agenda from your notification list.  
 

If you would like to edit the way you receive these messages, please LOGIN to your account 
at http://www.stanaware.com to manage your information 
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Kristen Anaya

From: Deen Wafa >
Sent: Thursday, September 7, 2023 3:05 PM
To: Planning
Subject: USE PERMIT APPLICATION NO. PLN2018-0080 CENTRAL VALLEY CRESCENT

*** WARNING: This message originated from outside of Stanislaus County. DO NOT click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe *** 
 
 
Hello everyone. My name is Deen Wafa. I am 13 years old. I attend Prescott Jr High school in Modesto. I just want to give 
a quick talk about the impact Central Valley Crescent has had on me. This is my eighth year here at Central Valley 
Crescent and here I have learned about good etiquettes the importance of family, friends and community.  CVC has 
taught me important things I implement in my life everyday like praying, reading Quran, learning about good manners, 
and morals.  Its important for us Muslims to have a safe gathering place and connect with friends of the same religion. I 
enjoy connecting w my peers directly as opposed to spending time on social media.  I ask not just for me, but for the 
whole Islamic youth community that you support the use permit for cvc. Thank you for your time. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 



From: Adilene Zigala
To: Planning
Cc: Fr. Chris
Subject: Use Permit Application PLN 2018-0080- Central Valley Crescent
Date: Thursday, September 7, 2023 4:34:49 PM

*** WARNING: This message originated from outside of Stanislaus County. DO NOT click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe ***

I hope this email find you well. My name is Rev. Christhudasan Varghese, I live at 
Modesto CA, 95356 and I am writing in support of CVC located at 5403 Tully Rd Modesto CA, 95356
that they be granted a use permit, I would like to express my support for this proposal.
I have no complaints  or objections regarding this religious gathering place. On the country, I firmly
believe that promoting religious diversity is a hallmark of America.
 
Sincerely,
Rev. Christhudasan Varghese
 

Holy Family
Front desk
 




